
Dear Chair Clem, 
 
We are already regulated to death. Endless fees and permits as well as timeless recertification and 
regulation research. This would be a complete nightmare to the farming community. Please leave it 
alone. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paul Goodwin 
43210 HIGHWAY 334 
PENDLETON, OR 97801 
wanserg@gmail.com 
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